ADVERSE ACTION – DENIAL OF EMPLOYMENT

DUE TO NON-COMPLIANT IOWA DRIVING RECORD

Sample Letter

Date

RE:
(Position Description – 50% or more driving required)

Dear

We regret to inform you that based on our hiring criteria we are unable to consider you further for employment in the above position.  Our review of your driving record indicates that your record does not comply with The University of Iowa Fleet Safety Program driving standards.

This decision was made after reviewing driving record information received from the Iowa Department of Transportation (IDOT).  The IDOT does not make the decision regarding eligibility and is unable to provide you with a specific reason for these types of decisions.

If you would like to obtain a copy of your Iowa driving record to dispute the accuracy or completeness of any information in the report, please contact the IDOT by calling (800) 532-1121.
Sincerely,

_____________________________

(Department Supervisor’s Signature)

cc:   Risk Management

